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30th November 2018.  

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to: 
Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 
Reception: Daniel for having such a sensible, mature attitude at all times.  
Y1: Poppy for fantastic spelling, both in a test and in her writing. 
Y2: Lucas  for trying hard to solve money problems in maths this week. 
Y3: Ava for using rhyme in an acrostic poem and for being an enthusiastic member of the 
class. 
Y4: Alex for great answers and enthusiasm in our lessons on people of the rainforest. 
Y5: Lily-Mae for being a very conscientious student, always prepared for lessons and ready 
to learn. 
Y6: Erin for excellent work in maths, multiplying and dividing fractions. 
 
Last week’s Golden ticket winners: Marcel and Poppy 
 
 
Advent assembly: thank you parents and grandparents for attending Y3’s 
lovely Advent assembly. We must now use this time of Advent to prepare for 
Jesus’ coming and Christmas. 
 
 
Confirmation: Bishop McGough will confirm the children tonight Friday 30th November at 
7pm in St. Chad and All Saints’ Church – please pray for them during their final time of 
preparation. Children and sponsors should be in church by 6.45pm. 
Tea / coffee and biscuits will be available in the school after Mass.  
 
 

 
Jam Jar Tombola: on Saturday 1st December the parish will be having a Christmas 
Fayre. As usual the school will be running a stall, “manned” by the staff. Thank you for all 
the jars received so far - we can still use more if you have them! Thank you for your 
generosity.  
 
Cakes: any donations for the cake stall would be appreciated. Cakes will be accepted on 
Saturday morning in the parish hall. 
 
Furry toys: in “as new” condition are requested for the teddy tombola. 
 
Singers: we would love as many children as possible to sing traditional carols and songs at 
12.45pm. This is a great opportunity for the children to show their talents!  
 

Finally, do come and support the parish and have a good time. 
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Christmas Tree Festival: children from Y4 represented the school at All Saints Christmas 
Tree Festival today. They sang beautifully and were a credit to the school. Well done. 
 
 

Children’s Cinema Event: we will be holding a cinema event for the 
children on Thursday 13th December – tickets (which include a hot dog and 
ice-cream) on sale via SchoolsBuddy.  
 
Films will start after school, so any child stopping for the cinema night will 
not need collecting at 3.15pm. All children must be collected from the 
main playground at 5.30pm. Please tell your child’s teacher if someone 

other than yourself will be collecting your child. 
 
 
Christmas Craft Club:  due to the cinema night, the christmas craft club will not be 
running on Thursday 13th December.  If your child is not attending the cinema night, they 
will be need to be collected at 3.15pm. 
 
 

 
Photographs: the deadline for returning photograph orders is Wednesday 5th 
December.  You can still order after this date but you must do so directly online 
with the photographer.  

 
 
 
Christmas Lunch – 18TH December:  just a reminder that 
christmas lunch must be pre-ordered and paid for in advance. 
Orders and payment (if applicable) must be received in school by 
Wednesday 5th December.   
 
Any orders/monies received after this date will be returned home and you must make 
alternative arrangements and provide your child/children with sandwiches on this date.   
THE CATERING DEPARTMENT WILL NOT ACCEPT ORDERS/MONIES ON THE DAY. 
 
 
September 2019 admission: please remember (or remind your friends) that you must 
apply online to the Local Authority for a place in Reception for September 2019 – we have an 
extra form in school for additional information, but this is not an application. Closing date for 
all applications is January 15th 2019. 
 
 
School menu: next week is Week 1. 

 
Enjoy your week, 
 
S. M. Mason 
 
Part of St John Bosco Catholic Academy Company, 08608177 (registered in England and Wales), registered office Burton Road, Dudley, DY1 3BY 


